












October 19, 2014 Page Seven 

ST. PAUL OF THE CROSS 
Feast Day October 20th 

The founder of the Passionists and our patron saint, St. Paul of the Cross was born in Ovada, Italy in 
1694, the eldest of six children surviving from a family of fifteen. As a child, he knew the hardship, 
uncertainty and fear brought about by widespread poverty to families like his. As a young man, Paul 
experienced a call from God. For the rest of his long life of 81 years, he would remind the disheart-
ened people of his time of the passion of Jesus of God’s wisdom and love. Great numbers  of people 
were led from fear to trust and faith in God through Paul’s guidance and preaching. He taught people 

to pray and was an outstanding guide in helping people make decisions. 
We invite you to pray and to direct others to St. Paul of the Cross for guidance and direction in God’s ways dur-
ing these difficult times; he helps those who are discouraged and uncertain. 
O good St. Paul of the Cross, you proclaimed God’s wonders in the Passion of God’s only Son. By word and deed, you 
became a spiritual guide and preacher of the Gospel to a world grown cold to the love of Jesus Christ. Help me to see 
God’s love in the merciful cross of Jesus, and teach me to trust in the blessings God gives. 

May the Passion of Jesus be in my heart, and bring life to all the world. Amen 

DAY OF REFLECTION - The monthly day of reflection 
at Our Lady of Florida Spiritual Center will be November 
5th. The program runs from 10:00 AM until 2:30 PM and 
includes presentations, time for private reflection, oppor-
tunity for Confession, a meal and Mass. The topic will be “I 
Can Do All Things Through Him Who Strengthens 
Me.”  (Phil 4:13) Presented by Fr. Paul Wierichs, C.P. The 
donation is $30. Please register by calling 626-1300. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - to help serve Coffee, Donuts 
and Bagels in the Parish Hall after the Sunday 9:00AM or 
10:45 AM Masses. This is a great way to meet new people 
and socialize with our parishioners. Please call the Parish 
Office if you can help. 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
 When the fathers of the Second Vatican Council met 
to discuss the sacrament of penance, they were required 
to draw up a new rite, including several forms. The hot 
button for debate was so-called “general absolution,” by 
which a penitent could be absolved of sin without con-
fessing to a priest. This was a difficult debate, com-
pounded by widely varying traditions in both East and 
West. Some were surprised to learn that the Holy See had 
already given permission, during the First and Second 
World Wars, for this form. In 1944 the Vatican issued a 
decree saying this form was valid under extreme condi-
tions, which bishops in mission lands and Latin America 
took as a kind of “blanket permission.” 
 Thus, the fathers of the Council were alarmed to find 
this practice fairly widespread, not only in war, but in 
peaceful places with huge numbers of faithful and few 
priests. Although they eventually produced a ritual with 
three different forms, the forms are not considered equal, 
and the enriched and revised individual form is preferred. 
The enrichments include a welcome of the penitent, a 
sign of the cross with an encouragement to trust in God’s 
compassion, new texts rich in the Word of God, praise 
for God’s mercy, and a dismissal. 
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

CATHOLIC TV NETWORK - The Catholic TV Net-
work, America’s Catholic Television Network is now 
available to cable and satellite providers in our area. 
Please help provide this upbeat, youthful and exciting 
Catholic network and a powerful resource to the people of 
our area and the entire nation. To help, simply visit 
GetCatholicTV.com as an easy way to petition your  
cable or satellite provider. If you are unable to access the 
internet please follow up with a postcard or letter to your 
provider. 

Lights, Camera, Action!! 
This is a ‘curtain call’ to all Altar   

Servers, current and the recent past!   
    
As you know, Altar Servers are a vital 
part of the Mass.  Since we are blessed to 
have such inspirational servers we are 
asking for your help.   

 

Please choose the top three, parts of the 
Mass, that you are most confident to ‘act 
and record’ for a training film.  Please 
email to let us know which parts you will 
be demonstrating, with permission from 
your parents of course, and we will let 
you know  when filming begins. 
 

 
Our priests and deacons will choose the servers that best 
illustrate each part of the Mass,  for teaching purposes, for 
the final production. 
Please call Kate, in the office, with any questions. 
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Mission              
ImPossible:  

Read the Gospel                   

and then complete                  

the mission.                     

Please bring it to             

class next week.   

 

 Class, tonight, October 19th &                     
October 26th 

NEWS  
Sessions Today, WELCOME!   Adirondack Catechism for parents!   

     COMING SOON…  
 

Altar Server Training Film Production        

Oct. 26th - Sessions and Fall Activity 

Nov. 2 - Veteran’s Breakfast 

Nov. 15th - Parish Picnic at Loggerhead Park 

Nov. 17th - Spirit and Truth 

Adirondack Catechism 
A twenty minute SON-burst for adults. 

 
 

‘The Pope Francis Effect’ 

     Don’t miss it!  

          

         Sunday,  

    October 19th  

       10:20 AM 

       Room 305 

Story Keepers 
Children infant to age 5 are welcome to 

come to the Parish Center during the 9 AM Mass on 
Sunday; We will tell you a very special Bible story and 
do a fun activity.  We will also have snack and 
‘play time’.  Hope you can join us! 

Next weekend, October 

26th, is Priesthood Sunday.  

This week, please offer a 

special prayer for our 

priests.  We praise God for their courage and their  gen-

erosity.  If you have a chance, make a thank you card 

and give it to the priest after Mass next weekend.   


